
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 25, 2006 
 
 
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
 
SUBJECT: Certification Application; FCC ID: MRXMERCTX1 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is our understanding that, due to an administrative error in the subject application, the 
documents listed in our request for confidentiality were publicly accessible on the FCC 
website during the timeframe between (approx.) July 7, 2006 and August 16, 2006, after 
which time their confidentially was properly instated.   
 
We have done our best to make our client fully aware of this situation, and we believe 
that our client understands what has taken place. 
 
If there is anything further you would like us to provide in regard to this situation, feel 
free to let us know. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Valdis V. Liepa 
Research Scientist 
University of Michigan 

 


